HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION

October 6, 2021

Attendees: Susan Benz, Brian Bumpus, Jayne Belanger, Robbin Dunn

Quorum was not met. No recreation business was conducted.

While we were together we did discuss the following.

Adult basketball, soccer and volleyball are all set to begin again. They will take place at the HB Middle School.

Cal Ripken has discussed the need for maintenance at the dugouts and the snack shack. They are willing to donate money to help with these projects. Rec also has money budgeted and was approved at a prior meeting for the 2021 season.

Irrigation: NH Greenscapes will handle all irrigation and issues. Will discuss wireless controls for the irrigation system at a future meeting.

Outfields had significant damage after OHD. The weather was the biggest contributing factor. Many field repairs have been made. There are areas that will need more work and still need to be addressed.

There is car path that comes off Orchard Dr. and Cal Ripken would like to create an obvious car path that all vehicles will follow to keep the playing fields and areas clear and vehicle free to help improve our facilities. This will help with reducing the amount of repairs needed consistently after every large event.

The next meeting is scheduled for November 3, 2021 at 7:00pm at the Lawrence Barn.

Submitted by Robbin Dunn